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* Health Network One is an independent company providing dermatology services on behalf of Simply Healthcare Plans, Inc. and Clear Health 
Alliance. Dermatology Network Solutions is an independent company providing dermatology services on behalf of Simply Healthcare Plans, Inc. and 
Clear Health Alliance. 

https://provider.simplyhealthcareplans.com | https://provider.clearhealthalliance.com 
Simply Healthcare Plans, Inc. is a Managed Care Plan with a Florida Medicaid contract. Simply Healthcare Plans, Inc. dba Clear Health Alliance is a 
Managed Care Plan with a Florida Medicaid contract. 
Simply Healthcare Plans, Inc. is a Medicare contracted coordinated care plan that has a Medicaid contract with the State of Florida Agency for 
Health Care Administration to provide benefits or arrange for benefits to be provided to enrollees. Enrollment in Simply Healthcare Plans, Inc. 
depends on contract renewal. 
Simply Healthcare Plans, Inc. is a Managed Care Plan with a Florida Healthy Kids contract. 
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Important notice: Dermatology services vendor transition to 
Dermatology Network Solutions 

 
 
This communication applies to the Medicaid programs for Simply Healthcare Plans, Inc. (Simply) and  
Clear Health Alliance (CHA) as well as the Florida Healthy Kids and Medicare program for Simply. 
 
Effective April 30, 2022, Health Network One* will no longer be providing dermatology services for Simply and 
CHA members. Beginning May 1, 2022, Dermatology Network Solutions (DNS)* will be the statewide 
subcontractor providing dermatology services to Simply and CHA members.  
 
Providers who are out of network as of May 1, 2022, will be eligible for a 60-day continuity of care period 
where claims will be payable to allow time for members to transition to a new provider, if necessary. The 
continuity of care period ends on June 30, 2022. All impacted members were notified by mail on  
March 1, 2022.  
 
If you are a dermatologist and have questions regarding future network or contract related inquiries, call DNS 
at 844-222-3535,  Monday to Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET. 
 
For general inquiries related to this transition, call DNS at 844-222-3535. 
 

 
 
 

Email is the quickest and most direct way to receive important information  
from Simply Healthcare Plans, Inc. (Simply) and Clear Health Alliance (CHA). 

To start receiving email from us (including some sent in lieu of fax or mail),  
submit your information using the QR code to the right or via our online form  
(Simply: https://bit.ly/3Cm6b8s, CHA: https://bit.ly/2ZoU8so). 

Simply: CHA: 


